
 
 

VEON Group Holding Company Ltd 
Dubai International Financial Centre, Index Tower, Unit 1703, Level 17 

Dubai, United Arab Emirates 
info@veon.com, tel: +971 4 433 1145 

License Number CL6382 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lakshimi Narayanan 
Chairman, Sovereign Wealth Fund  
Edward Longhurst -Pierce  
CEO, Sovereign Wealth Fund  
 
 
        London, 23 February 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Lakshimi and Edward,  
 
I hope this note finds you well. I would like to express my gratitude for inviting me to take part 
in the SWFI Fort UAE conference 2025, and for recognising me with the GOOD Award whilst at 
the conference.  
 
I found the panel discussions both interesting and informative, with the speakers hugely 
insightful and knowledgeable in their fields. The panel I participated in was very enjoyable and 
it was a wonderful opportunity to be able to engage with so many industry leaders and 
influential decision-makers.  
 
It was also a huge honour to receive the GOOD award, and I very much enjoyed our fireside 
discussion.  
 
Congratulations on bringing together the sovereign wealth and investment sectors for a hugely 
successful conference, and I look forward to working with you again in the future.  
 
Yours,  
 

 
Rt Hon Sir Brandon Lewis CBE 
Member of the Board of Directors  


